
 

Columbus Consolidated Government 

Employee Benefits Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, February 26, 2025 

ATTENDEES P A ATTENDEES P A 

Holli Browder X  Troy Vanerson X  

Timothy Smith X  Ardria McGruder 

(Virtual) 

X  

Rachel Blanks   X Shannon Hubbard  x 

Nancy Boren  X     

Pam Hodge  

(Virtual) 

X  Lisa Goodwin  X 

Reather Hollowell X  Angelica Alexander 

(Virtual) 

X  

Others Present: Erin McDill, CareATC , Todd Hooper, Mariah Mcaleb, NFP  

Sheila Risper, Keisha Johnson, Cynthia Holliman, Destiny Chisolm, CCG  

Human Resources 

October 23, 2024, meeting minutes approved. 

NFP consultants provided benefits update on their renewal with Anthem, with no cost increase 

for employees. Survey responses showed scheduling portion of the Open Enrollment process was 

not easy for employees.  

CareATC consultant gave an update on PHA participation. PHAs will now start in June and run 

through the end of September. Walk-in appointments were reportedly taken before scheduled 

appointments, which caused issues for employees. CareATC now has an athletic trainer at the 

Health & Wellness Center. 

The end of Tim Smith and Troy Vanerson’s terms were discussed. The committee will discuss 

rollout plans at the April meeting.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Destiny Chisolm  

HR Administrative Assistant  


